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Dear Year 9 Parents 

 

I am writing to you today to inform you that our Key Stage 3 end-of-year assessments are taking place 

week beginning 26 May. 

 

Please note, as of Thursday 16 May, all revision booklets will be uploaded on Show My Homework. 

Teachers will plan an intense revision week for the whole year’s curriculum week beginning 19 May. 

Your child was given the assessment schedule yesterday morning and the document was also uploaded 

on Show My Homework.  

 

The timetable for Year 9 is as follows: 

 
 

I am positive all our students will want to perform their best in all exams; for this to happen, attendance 

and punctuality before and during the exam period will need to be exceptional. Please help us support 

your child by ensuring your child attends lessons and exams on time, and brings the required 

equipment and learning materials to all lessons. I would like to take the opportunity of this letter to 

remind you of the essential role played by healthy eating and adequate sleeping patterns in a child’s 

ability to revise and retain, focus and perform. 

 

I would like to wish all our students the very best of dedication and perseverance as they start the 

countdown before their end-of-year assessments. As always, please do not hesitate to contact 

Reception, your child’s Form Tutor or me should you need further information. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Russell Burton 

Head of Key Stage 3 
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